4. Nuachtlitir 19-10-2023

A Thuismitheoiri, a chairde,

Mid-Term Break: Closing Friday, October 27th at 3 p.m. - Reopening on Monday, November 6th
We will have a fun day on Friday, October 27th. Children are invited to dress up in their favourite
costume (Halloween, favourite character from book or movie). There is no need to buy anything
special, just be creative with whatever you have. As the children have been so good and worked very
hard over the past eight weeks, they may also bring some treats for a class party. No nuts please!

On the day we ask the children to bring a donation (€2) for the Parents’ Association. This money will
be used to support extracurricular student activities throughout the year.

Advan notice: Parent-Teacher Meetin

In-person Parent-Teacher Meetings for Senior Infants - 6th Class will take place on Tuesday
November 21st (3.15 p.m. - 5.30 p.m.) and Thursday November 23rd (3.15 p.m. - 4.30 p.m.). More
details after mid-term. Meetings for parents of Junior Infants will be held in January 2024.

Parents’ Association

We would like to welcome the new Parents’ Association Committee:

Chairperson Gillian Kelly

Vice chairperson Jackie McCarthy
Secretary Katie Ryan

Vice secretary Lorraine Campbell
Treasurer Sinéad Dorgan
Vice treasurer Aoife Kearney

A special thank you to the outgoing committee for all their work over the past few years and we wish
the new committee the best of luck.

Collecting pupils early
All pupils leaving early must be signed out at reception. Pupils in the cabins will be called by Anke
and will meet parent/s at the main door.

Non-uniform day in Aid of Libya
Thank you to everyone who supported our non-uniform day recently in aid of Libya. The amount

raised was €880!



Enrolments for Junior Infants 2024-2025

We have published our admission notice for Junior Infants 2024 on our website www.sbrathcormac.ie

Key dates are:

The school will commence accepting applications for admission on 25/10/2023
The school shall cease accepting applications for admission on 15/11/2023
The date by which applicants will be notified of the decision on their application is 22/11/2023
The period within which applicants must confirm acceptance of an offer of admission is | 13/12/2023

Comhghairdeas

> Congratulations and well done to all the boys and girls who participated in the East Cork Cross

Country Competition recently.

> Special thanks to our Sciath na Scol football teams for representing the school so well. Thank
you to their trainers, David O’Sullivan, Jennifer Barry and all who helped out with training.
Thanks to Bride Rovers GAA for giving us the use of the pitch and their support. Thanks also
to all the parents who attended the matches to support our teams. “Ni neart go cur le chéile”

> Well done to Ruairi O’Grady (Rang VI) who represented the school at a recent school

swimming competition.

Maith sibh a phaisti!

Colaiste an Chraoibhin Open Night

Monday, 23rd October at 6 p.m.

Loreto Open Night

Thursday, 26th October at 6 p.m.

Enjoy the break!

Mairéad Ui iomhair.



http://www.sbrathcormac.ie

